
  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

APPLICATION FOR DESIGNATION OF NEIGHBOURHOOD AREA 
 
In accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012, Horstead with Stanninghall 
Parish Council has made an application to Broadland District Council and The Broads Authority to 
designate a Neighbourhood Area, for the purposes of developing a Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
The area that the Parish Council wishes to designate is that making up the civil parish of Horstead with 
Stanninghall, as shown by the map below: 
 

 
 
The Parish Council is the relevant body to make this application, for the purposes of section 61G of the 1990 
Act. 
 
Anyone wishing to comment on this Neighbourhood Area application must do so before 5.00pm on 
Tuesday 2nd August 2016 by writing to the Spatial Planning Manager, Broadland District Council, Thorpe 
Lodge, 1 Yarmouth Rd, Norwich, NR7 0DU or emailing neighbourhoodplans@broadland.gov.uk 
 
The full Neighbourhood Area application can be viewed in the following locations: 
 

• Broadland District Council’s website (www.broadland.gov.uk) 
• Broadland District Council offices, Thorpe Lodge, 1 Yarmouth Rd, Thorpe St. Andrew, Norwich, 

NR7 0DU 
• The Broads Authority offices, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 1RY 
• Wroxham Library, Norwich Rd, Wroxham, Norfolk, NR12 8RX 


